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This is just one more attempt to control votes and it should be illegal to even submit 

proposed laws like this. Mail in ballots have served Oregon well and has meant 

greater voter turnout as a result. I STRONGLY vote now to stop accepting mail in 

votes. Last time I checked in America, citizens were allowed to vote whether they had 

cars or not, whether they were mobile or not. This law is designed to make it 

impossibly difficult for anyone to vote if they have trouble getting around or if they 

travel. Personally, I think this is just one more pathetic attempt to get people 

physically into a location so they can harass them further under the pretense of them 

getting rid of illegal aliens but it's not. It's much scarier and devious than what they 

are saying. STOP THIS NOW! 


